
 PR E S I D E N T ’S  M E S S A G E  

January  2020  Kenmore Chamber  of  Commerce  
( formerly  Kenmore Board of  Trade) 

“BRINGING  BUSINESS  BACK  HOME” 

Greetings to All! 
 

Can you believe, all these new members in just one month! 
 

In truth, it is the Anthem BlueCross BlueShield Insurance benefit that all these members are taking 

advantage of, when they join our Chamber.  This benefit is provided through our membership in the 

Northern Ohio Area Chambers of Commerce (NOACC).  If you provide insurance for your employees, 

you may wish to go to www.noacc.org/benefits and check out this and the other great benefits that we 

as members of the Kenmore Chamber of Commerce are entitled to.  It is definitely worth the look! 
 

Thank you for listening, and Happy New Year! 
 

  John Buntin Jr, President 

  john@kenmore-komics.com 

W E L C O M E  TO  O U R  N E W  KCOC M E M B E R S !  

NCJW Cleveland 

Charity 

Mindi Axner 

26055 Emery Road, Suite L 

Cleveland, Ohio  44128-6211 

216-378-2204 

www.ncjwcleveland.org 

 

Parisi Excavating Corp. 

Excavating / Site Development 

Cheryl G. Winger 

8095 Southern Boulevard 

Boardman, Ohio  44512-6395 

330-758-0508 

 

Roubic Tree Service, LLC. 

Tree Service 

Thomas Roubic 

10840 Taylor May Road 

Chagrin Falls, Ohio  44023-9066 

216-509-3210 

 

Scott Realty 

Real Estate 

Roy Scott 

1800 Elm Road 

Warren, Ohio  44483-4030 

330-372-3200 

Custom Tarpaulin Products, Inc. 

Tarpaulin Manufacturer 

Beth Robinson 

8095 Southern Boulevard 

Boardman, Ohio  44512-6336 

330-758-1809 

www.customtarpaulin.com 

Duo-Corp. 

Vinyl Window Manufacturer 

Stephen J. DeCapua 

280 Miley Road 

North Lima, Ohio  44452-8581 

330-549-2149 

www.duo-corp.com 

Forest City Companies 

Specialty Custom Packaging 

Dawn Badalamenti 

3607 West 56th Street 

Cleveland, Ohio  44102-5739 

216-586-5281 

www.forestcityco.com 

KEB Industries, Inc. 
Manufacturing - Cookware & Utensils 

Bradley Butler 

2166 Joseph Lloyd Parkway 

Willoughby, Ohio  44094-8032 

440-953-4623 

www.kebkollets.com 

Buckeye Water District 

Water District 

Gregg Stanley 

1925 Clark Avenue 

Wellsville, Ohio  43968-1073 

330-532-2448 

www.buckeyewater.com 

ByceAuction 

Auction & Real Estate 

Jeff Byce 

755 Wick Avenue 

Youngstown, Ohio  44505-2826 

330-747-7000 

www.byceonline.com 

Coastal Diamond 
Manufacturer - Diamond Grinding Wheels 

Jennifer Burnette 

7255 Industrial Park Blvd, Suite A 

Mentor, Ohio  44060-5331 

440-946-7171 

www.coastaldiamond.com 

 

Commercial Design & Construction 

General Contractor 

Jack Wadsworth 

420 Massillion Road 

Akron, Ohio  44306-3202 

330-784-8139 

 

Alco Land Company Inc 

Real Estate 

Ted Alexander 

40 South Meridian Road 

Youngstown, OH  44509-2638 

330-518-0762 

Batzli Excavating Company Inc. 

Excavating 

John F. Batzli 

8033 Murray Road 

East Rochester,  44625-9721 

330-223-2140 

www.dig4you.com 

Beringer Plating Inc 

Electroplating 

Bruce Hogie 

1211 DeValera Street 

Akron, Ohio  44310-2417 

330-633-8409 

www.beringerplating.com 

 

Bob Bennett Construction Co. 

Construction 

Scott Bennett 

2795 Barber Road 

Norton, Ohio  44203-1001 

330-753-9191 
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10 Years Ago - January 2010 

 Scott M. Smith, President 

 The Board decided we need     

to post our newsletter and    

Kenmore Connection issues    

on our new web site. 
 

15 Years Ago - January 2005 

 John Buntin Jr, President 

 This year’s Officers Banquet 

was held at the Hibernian Club, 

with the Etta Mae Smith     

Dancers as entertainment. 
 

20 Years Ago - January 2000 

 Jill Stevenson, President 

 No information available. 
 

25 Years Ago - January 1995 

 Mary Lu Warstler, President 

 KBOT begins raising money  

for 22 brackets and 22     

American flags to be placed 

along Kenmore Boulevard. 
 

30 Years Ago - January 1990 

 Ann K. Morrow, President 

 President Ann Morrow          

expressed the Board’s “Thank 

You” to those who participated 

in the KBOT Christmas Basket        

Program, especially to Innes 

Middle School and Innes PTA. 
 

35 Years Ago - January 1985 

 David E. Whitmire, President 

 The Board discussed the various 

community events it planned to   

do this year, such as the Olde Time 

Kenmore Festival, the Spring Fling 

Benefit, the Santa at Elementary 

Schools program, and bringing 

back the “Faith in Youth            

Program”, which has businesses 

talk to youth at school. 

Kenmore Chamber members enjoyed great food (left) and entertainment (right) 

at the December 12th KCOC “Holiday Meet & Greet” at The Rialto Theatre 

21st Annual Kenmore Holiday Celebration 
 

The Kenmore Chamber of Commerce Events Committee coordinated 

the 21st Annual Kenmore Holiday Celebration on Saturday December 

7th.  One of the best moments was when Santa and his Sleigh were 

back in the McCutchan Courtyard after a 20 year absence!  The photo 

above on the left was from 1999, and the photo above on the right 

was from this year.  Next year, the Kenmore Holiday Celebration will 

be held on Friday December 4th to become part of the expanded First 

Friday events sponsored by the Kenmore Neighborhood Alliance. 

Tina Boyes Wins the McCutchan Award 

In 1997, the Kenmore Board of Trade (now the 

Kenmore Chamber of Commerce) created an 

award to honor Lee & Jasper McCuthan, (who    

together did so very much for our community), and 

give this award to a KCOC member who         

“...has done many things for the Kenmore        

Community and asked for nothing in return”.  For 

2019 this award was presented to Tina Boyes of 

the Kenmore Neighborhood Alliance. It was an 

honor and a privilege to give her this award at    

the Kenmore Chamber Holiday Party on Thursday    

December 12th.  Thanks Tina for all you do! 


